From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Monday, November 1, 2021 2:23 PM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First. Name :
Darren & Miriam

Last_Name:
Key

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

My husband & | moved to Fallbrook in1988, from Orange County. We love it here - for so many reasons!
We are very involved in our community. We live and work here & run 3 businesses.

We would like the opportunity to have our voice heard on the Redistricting of our area.

We feel strongly about keeping our “community of interest” intact! (North County inclusive of Fallbrook, Oceanside, San
Marcos, Vista, Bonsall, Escondido, Rainbow, Valley Center, and the local tribal lands).

Our communities share many similarities and resources from overlapping agencies like Health & Fire Districts, Law
enforcement, Water Districts, School Districts, and especially transportation services. Why should the people who keep
us safe, in our community, have to work harder because of a district line?

A single advocate, that understands & has worked within these communities is what we need here - one that knows
these specific communities.

Our communities are not comparable to places like the city of San Diego, East county, or South County. We are coastal,
rural, and urban with shared common goals that unite us.

Please keep the North County communities along the 76 and 78 corridors together!

Our vote is for Map #7
Thank you for the opportunity to voice our opinion.

Submit :
Submit





